National Order of the Arrow Conference 2024

What is NOAC?: The 2024 National Order of the Arrow Conference (NOAC) will host thousands of
Arrowmen at the University of Colorado Boulder from July 29 to August 3, 2024 for the largest Scouting event
of the year. Arrowmen will have the opportunity to partake in a week full of nonstop fun, including engaging
training sessions, exciting afternoon activities, awesome games, and incredible evening shows. When
Arrowmen step onto campus on July 29, they will join a growing spirit of Scouting throughout Boulder.

Who can go to NOAC?: ALL Arrowmen are welcome to attend NOAC. Toloma Lodge has begun forming our
Contingent and YOU can join us!

What is the cost for NOAC?: The Contingent fee for Toloma Lodge is $1500 per person and is all-inclusive
for the trip.

The Contingent fee includes:
- NOAC Registration
- 2 Contingent T-shirts
- 4 Contingent Patch Sets
- Round-trip flight.
- Transportation in Colorado.
- Travel meals.

Travel Plan: Our current plan is to fly from Oakland or Sacramento early 7/29 and return home Saturday
evening 8/3.

How you can secure your spot in the 2024 NOAC Contingent:

Toloma Lodge is currently collecting a $200/person Deposit. Deposits can be made at the Council Office. Future
payments can be made online. Deposits ensure travel arrangements with the Contingent and are non-
refundable.

Payment Schedule:

Deposit: $200 by February 1
Payment 1: $650 by April 15t
Final Payment: $650 By June 1°t.

There will be a NOAC Informational Meeting on Sunday 1/28 at 1pm on Zoom at the link below:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2068931901?pwd=L2pWN2xDU1N3dWtVYU5vNGtxUVNRZz09&0omn=85401322949
Meeting ID: 206 893 1901
Passcode: 059

More information can be found at: https://oa-bsa.org/program/events/noac

For questions about NOAC, please contact us at Chief@toloma.org




